
 

Date: 2.08.25 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings! 

           The RAKHI selling stall will be organised in our school from 4th to 6th 

August during school hours. The Rakhis will be handmade and painstakingly 

created by some of the talented underprivileged children from a reputed 

NGO. The interested students can purchase the Rakhi, envelopes, decorative 

thali etc from them at the nominal price. 

     It is rightly said that Value education is not taught but preached or practised, 

this deed of ours will sensitise our children with a value of helping others, their 

needs & understand their feelings. A little deed of ours will help them celebrate 

their festival in a grand manner. 

 The children of NGO will be able to celebrate their festivals with joy & get a 

positive contribution. 

We expect your support for a noble cause.  

Principal. 

                      


